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Prague, 25th February 1881

My dear Mr. Sander,

Yesterday I wrote you that Seidl had departed from here and that he will take lodgings in the Weddel Hotel, from where Hübsch can collect him.

The fact that Sir Laurence was not able to get the O.oerst. into flower does not mean that this plant will not flower. It must have flowered at Veitch’s as it was painted from nature. …Klaboch collected it from the top of a volcano. If one does not respect the temperature of gives too much shade then the plant will continue to grow without flowering. In any case, next year ther will be sufficient small seedlings of orchids…

With kind regards,

B Roezl

Translated by: Maren Talbot
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